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At Belvoirdale Community Primary School, we all work together, to respectfully explore the world we see.                                                              

We are confident, resilient and independent and strive to the best that we can be 

Tuesday 13th September 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The state funeral of Queen Elizabeth ll is Monday 19th September 2022. 

This day will be an official bank holiday and therefore Belvoirdale Primary 

school will be closed as a mark of respect. 

The school will reopen on Tuesday 20th September. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Headteacher  
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